RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC.
Bowling Committee
April 7, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.

PRESENT: Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Bruce Lamb,
Sharon McCauley, Darrel Larson, Don Meyer, Stella Van Ness, Fred Jones, Roger Beebe, Mike
Williams, Jim Powell

RCSC STAFF: RCSC Director of Bowling Mike Dirmyer

GUESTS: None

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY: The Summary from the March 3, 2022
meeting was amended to reflect that committee member Jim Powell was not present at the
meeting. The Summary was approved as amended.

Mike Dirmyer, RCSC Director of Bowling: Mike reported that Lakeview Lanes hosted the
Sun City Bowling Association Annual No-Tap Doubles Tournament with 132 bowlers partici-
pating, the 13th Annual League Officer Appreciation Tournament with 75 participants, and the
27th Annual Ladies No-Tap Tournament with 90 bowlers.

The 32nd Annual Sun City Open Tournament is scheduled the last weekend in April and first
weekend in May. There are currently 55 teams signed up and a second squad the first weekend
has been added to accommodate the overflow bowlers.

The Bell Lanes Summer Tournament program has been scheduled and all tournaments and
flyers are posted in the Bowling section of the RCSC website.

Bowl with the Director last month had 15 people attend. Angry Birds open bowling continued
with a weekly attendance average of about 40 people between the two centers.

Summer League Schedule promotion is ongoing. The staff have signed up 96 new bowlers that
did not participate last year.

The two bowling centers currently have 97 honor scores bowled this season. 62 — 300 games
and 35 — 800 series.

The Sync Scoring system from Brunswick released new software that was uploaded to our sys-
tem this week. The biggest new feature to this software upgrade adds a reset button to the tab-
let. You are now able to reset the pins from the button on the ball return or by tapping the spe-
cific area on the tablet.

Bruce Lamb, USBC League Director: Bruce informed the committee that new equipment to
certify lane conditions is being scheduled. USBC is considering an increase in annual dues for
next season with a look at a reduced rate for senior bowlers. The awards program has been a
failure with numerous errors in the metro area. USBC expressed their apology for all the prob-
lems and has addressed the issues and made necessary corrections.



Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger reviewed activities of the past
season and noted good participation by the bowling members.

Old Business: Discussion was had again on the need to address the problems with the rest
rooms behind lanes 3 & 4 at Lakeview. A motion was approved by the committee to make a
recommendation to the RCSC Board of Directors to include this repair in the budget.

New Business: A discussion was had on security issues and what can be done. It was noted
that the RCSC is working on a solution for this issue.

Next meeting: Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room.
Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 9:47am.

Respectfully Submitted,

Darrel Larson, Secretary



